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WE DID …..
YOU SAID ……


Could we ask the KS2 boys what sort of books they enjoy reading as there is a gap in our library provision for them
We have spoken to the free reader group about their favourite authors (many we already have).  Mrs Black is placing an order for some more free reader books based on their recommendations.



Children directed to Michael Morpurgo and Dick King Smith.  Authors to be featured in September as we have Jubilee, diversity and ICT books featured this half term 
Could we make Michael Morpurgo a feature author to encourage the children to read his books



First edition of Mathematics Corner Newsletter sent to parents in June
Could we have a Mathematics Corner Newsletter



Ideas for recruiting new parents to the PTA
To be actioned at first curriculum morning in September.  Members of PTA will come and give a talk to new parents.




Parents have been invited to come along beforehand for a parent’s picnic
Could we invite parents to meet an hour before Sports Day for a picnic lunch and get together

We are still looking into this

Could we buy books written by child authors?


Parent volunteers have kindly been coming into school to hear children read and to run the library for us.  We have delayed anything else due to Covid 19
How can parents be involved?


	
PTA ran a ‘Summer Fete’ over the Saturday and Sunday of Open Gardens and raised £202 – many thanks to all involved
Could we hold the ‘Summer Fete’ on the Saturday and Sunday of the Open Gardens weekend to make the most of the footfall at Woburn’s Farmers Market





Diversity audit completed and new books purchased

We discussed diversifying our library provision and what sort of books we should consider adding to our library collection

Could we continue the Parent Forum ‘You Said …We did’ format as it is effective in monitoring impact
Yes, we will continue giving feedback in this way for all Parent Forum meetings

